TOWN HALL MEETING ON EDUCATION

- How much money has been appropriated for public education statewide and specifically for the Waianae district schools?
- How are our public schools currently performing, and what are some of the improvements planned for the future?
- Who are some of our community partners in public education?

Find out the answers to these questions and more during a presentation on public education with **Jo Jordan** (top), Representative for Waianae, Makaha, and Makua; and special guests, including **Lisa DeLong** (center), Department of Education Complex Area Superintendent of Nanakuli & Waianae; and **Dee Jay Mailer** (bottom), Kamehameha Schools Chief Executive Officer.

After the presentation, the public will be able to ask questions and make comments. Come out and join us!







Wednesday, August 17, 2011 Waianae District Park Multi-Purpose Room 7:00 - 8:30 PM

Light refreshments will be served from 6:30 PM

If you have any questions, feel free to call or e-mail the office of Representative Jordan at (808) 586-8460 or repjordan@capitol.hawaii.gov